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PILOT1.

If your child comes out of school
with a Headteacher Golden
Sticker this means they have
achieved some amazing work. It
is made out of real gold and the
children love trying to earn one.

GOLDEN STICKER 2.

We have had a number of
parents come into school to
inspire pupils in their future
career choices. Mr Longthorne
talked about life as a pilot and
the children loved it. They had
some interesting questions! 

I can’t believe two whole weeks have passed since I last wrote to you all. The whole school has been busy

celebrating World Religion Day and Chinese New Year. You will see pictures of this in the newsletter. After

half term, we will be holding reading workshops for you to come and share a story with your child in class

and an Easter hunt in school with some activities. Please look out for information after half term. 

We are continuing to look at one of our values of ‘Respect’ as well as Bingham Belief and Our Bingham

Behaviours.

As always please catch me on the school gate, pop to the school office if you would like to ask me

something or email us at enquiries@bingham-cit.co.uk. 

Mrs Pask- 31.01.25



3.

EYFS (ROBIN CLASS)

4.
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Toys
The children should not be bringing in their toys 

from home. This has caused issues in class and

at breaktime. Please can you ensure you child

does not bring a toy in to school from Monday. We 

appreciate your support in this matter. 

Robin Class have enjoyed

making Stained Glass Windows

when looking at the Religion of

Christianity for World Religion

Day. What an amazing job!!
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SWAN CLASS
(YEAR 1)5

BARN OWL(YEAR 2) 6
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In Year 1 they have been looking at the Primary

colours. Please ask them if they know what they

are. They have also been learning about Picasso.

In Maths they have been looking at one more and

one less than a number.

The Barn owl class have been

learning about......... owls this

week in English. They are

getting ready to write their own

Non-chronological report. 
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Year 3 & 4 have been reading The Iron Man. This week they have been

sequencing the story as well as learning new vocabulary. Please ask them

to tell you about it so far!

Miss Allenby and staff did an amazing job on

Tuesday! They took 31 pupils to Sheffield Arena

to sing with lots of other schools. There were

over 8,000 children taking part. They were

superstars and Mrs Pask was very impressed

with their singing! It was a long day as pupils

arrived back at 10.45pm. However, they came to

school the next day with smiles on their faces.

YOUNG VOICES
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STARLING CLASS (YEAR
5&6)

RESPECT9
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Please look out to see if your child has
received an ‘Ive been caught being 
Respectful’ sticker. See if they can explain to
you what it means to be Respectful!

Year 5 and 6 have been busy again 

this week. In Science they have been

testing air resistance. They have also

been using CAD to design their own

bedrooms!
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CHINESE NEW YEAR11
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We have some incredible volunteers who were
more than willing to help us organise
activities to celebrate Chinese New Year. The
children learnt so much in their sessions and
thoroughly enjoyed it. 
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